
 

 

     Martinez Memos 
                  Week of March 27, 2023 

March 27, 2023 

Contact information:  
 

Dear first grade families,  

It was a busy week in first grade! Thank you to 

those parents who came out to enjoy the science fair, it 

was a fun time.  Next week, we will continue to 

practice and take our time with counting money. We 

will begin a new Unit in reading about the sun and the 

moon, which also ties into science. For social studies 

we will study famous women in history as we wrap up 

the month of March.  

The students have been learning about 

cardiovascular exercises and activities during PE. 

Health class has been focusing on emotions and 

emotional regulation. Additionally, in music, the 

students have been practicing the keyboard, ukulele, 

and the kalimba.  

All grades will be posted by next Friday for report 

cards. Have a great week! 

Sincerely,  

     Ms. Martinez 

Spelling words:  
car, star, far, chart, 

smart, part, yard, hard, 

boy, four 

 

High Frequency words: 

four, great, boy, city 

 

Homework: 

 
Reading- Due Fri March 31st  

 

Spelling- Due Fri March 31st  

 

Math- Due the next day  

 
 

 

 

Important dates: 

 
• Mon March 27th- Unit 7 Reading 

Test 

• Fri March 31st- Chapter 9 Math 

Test and Spelling Test 

Friendly reminders: 
 

• We would love to have some 

trinkets for our treasure 

box, all donations are 

greatly appreciated! 

• Please email me if you need 

volunteer hours. 

(Organizing classroom & 

curriculum, cooking, 

reading, math, teach yoga, 

STEM projects) 

 

 

“Only love can truly save the world. So I stay, I fight, and I give, for the world I 

know can be.” 

–Wonder Woman 


